Re-announcement
The Services Division, Tourism Council of Bhutan is pleased to re-announce the Regional Hospitality Training in West, Center and Eastern Dzongkhag from December 2017. We have made some changes in training date and venues due to some unavoidable circumstances.
Inconvenience caused is highly regretted.
For details you may follow the link below or contact at:

1. sonamd@rith.edu.bt (17163233)
2. tgyeltshen@tourism.gov.bt (17637984)
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